
Our Shared Future

On June 18, 2019, leaders of UW–Madison and the Ho-Chunk Nation 
joined together to dedicate the Our Shared Future heritage marker. 
The plaque recognizes campus land as the ancestral home of the  
Ho-Chunk, acknowledging the circumstances that led to the their 
forced removal and honoring their history of resistance and resilience. 

During the 2019–20 academic year, the plaque will travel to locations 
across campus to increase its visibility and to begin incorporating  

its message into the university’s teaching mission.

For more information, visit oursharedfuture.wisc.edu

“No plaque or monument can ever adequately convey a complicated  
and difficult history. But they can start a conversation that  

begins to move us from ignorance to awareness.”
Rebecca Blank

Chancellor, UW–Madison

“The past cannot be changed, so the important part is how  
we continue our relationship in the future.” 

Wilfrid Cleveland
Former President, Ho-Chunk Nation


